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Action 4: Top-up support for producer 
organisations in F&V sector 
What is the content? 
Allowing Member States to top-up with aids the EU support devoted to producer 
organisations in the fruit and vegetable sector involved in organic production. 

What has been done? What was achieved? 
Through the reform of the fruit and vegetable market reform this support is now possible. 

What is planned? What is on the way? 
The Commission proposed specific measures in favour of organic farming in the 2007 
proposals for reform of support to the fruit and vegetable sector.  
The regime will change from 2008 as the result of integration of fruit and vegetable support in 
the Single Farm Payment. 
Currently EU Member States submit their national strategy programmes, EU Commission 
examines and cross checks with RD programmes, after approval Member States shall come 
forward with concrete measures. 
 

Disclaimer 
The views expressed in this publication are the sole responsibility of the authors and do 
not necessarily reflect the views of the European Commission and in no way anticipate the 
Commission’s future policy in this area. The information contained herein, including any 
expression of opinion and any projection or forecast, has been obtained from sources 
believed by the authors to be reliable but is not guaranteed as to accuracy or 
completeness.  
Should the publication of corrigenda becomes necessary, there will be posted at the 
project website www.organic-revision.org.  
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